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CALL TO ORDER 

BELMONT SELECT BOARD 

REMOTE MEETING 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 13, 2021 

7:00PM 

A meeting of the Select Board was called to order at 7:00 pm by Chair Adam Dash. Vice Chair Roy 

Epstein, and Mark Paolillo, along with Town Administrator Patrice Garvin, Director of Health 

Department Wesley Chin and Director of HR Shawna Healey. 

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

• "Mend Belmont" forum will be held remotely on September 21st at 7 pm. The second forum on

race and inclusion in Belmont.

• Belmont Light Forum on Time of Use Rates will be held on Sept. 23rd.

• Friends of Library book sale will be held on Sept. 26th from 11 am to 3 pm.

• The second Tanks Forum on September 28th will be held remotely at 7 pm.

• The first Belmont Indigenous Peoples' Day celebration will be held on October 11th
. 

Beech Street Center events: 

• Senior Flu Clinic will be held at the Beech St. Center. Flu shots available September 23rd and

October 12th from 11 am to 1 pm.

• Africa: Consummate Challenge seminar will be held on September 14th at 1 :15 pm. Free of

charge.

• End of Summer Celebration with the Bo and Bill Winiker Band will be held on September 24th at

1:15 pm.

• Better Balance with Fall Prevention Strategies, a virtual health education talk, will be held on

September 14th at 11 am.

Call the programs and events line at 617-993-2976 to register for the above Beech St. Center events. 

• The Mass. Cultural Council is seeking funding proposals for community-oriented arts and

humanities programs. The deadline for applications is October 15, 2021. Webinar for applicants

will be held on September 9th from 6 to 7:30 pm.

• Epstein called attention to the passing of two long-time Belmont residents who were models of

service to the community. Mark Clark and John Malone were active as volunteers on

committees in the Town of Belmont for 34 years and 46 years, respectively.

COMMENTS FROM TOWN RESIDENTS 

Alison Lenk, Town Meeting member, reported that there was photo of overflowing trash cans at the 

Joey Park area. There have been issues with rats there. One suggestion is to add more trash cans and 

the other suggestion is not to have any cans and have carry in and out. The issue seems to be worse on 

long weekends. 
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